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Comments: I ask you humbly to do your best and scrap the Scripnite Gold project which will cause catastrophic

harm to the local fish such as salmon, steelhead and bulltrout.

 

Furthermore there would be massive impact to the River of No Return Wilderness including noise pollution,

wildlife disturbance and displacement and increased pollution in the river.  These need to be THOROUGHLY

investigated without any glossing over of the harmful impact they would have on the environment.  These

chemicals are cancer causing and will impact local communities who have the right to file for damages to their

health.  In other words lawsuits.  And quite rightly so!  Why should the mine damage their health and the

surrounding environment and not pay for it?  Why is this allowed in the first place especially when our

environment is so fragile?   

 

This is not acceptable and should be reviewed and thrown out as it is harmful to everyone concerned except

those making a profit. 

 

People and Planet need to come BEFORE profit.  This area is too special to be contaminated by a one off gold

mine.  Why is the gold more important than the resulting pollution?   The Gold Project is not environmentally

viable and does more harm than good.  NO amount of gold will make up for the resulting harm and decades

worth of destruction it will leave as a result of the toxic process involved.

 

Thank you.


